

**2nd Exec meeting 2022**  
**26.05.2022**

Present at the meeting.

Nick Case, Peter Martin, Sarah Appleby, Charlotte Fife, Izzy Page, Stewart Wood, Joshua Lapworth.

On Zoom,

Laura Gibbs, Polly Crowther.

Thing to do.

Nick – Work out with Martin when to do a non-official FSRT training session. Get food for BBQ. And get some foam. And permanent markers.

Charlotte - Drop Tyne tour a message to say that we should have at least 20 people going.

Joshua – See how many boats you can fit on a TD car. Tank sessions as well for next year – Debbie. Book a TD car for, 5 till 9p.m. 2,6,22. Help Joe with pool sessions.

Stewart. – Change the photos to one drive from Google drive. Do new leaflets for next term. With Sarah and Patrick, meet George about website.

Sarah – With Stewart and Patrick meet George about website. Brings duck tap to boathouse clear out.

Joe – Needs to sort out S and C for next term. Tank sessions as well for next year. Pool sessions.

Nick

May be best to do a Wales trip for WWSR.

FSRT – Kelan not going to do it.

We can use the sailing clubs facilities.

Ben in Oxford can do it 31,7,22 – 6,8,22

Charlotte

Wales trip, 10 people going down on the 7<sup>th</sup> and 3 people going down so far in the 8<sup>th</sup> we need 1 more person otherwise everyone else will be paying for an empty space.

How few cars can we get away with.

Car for the alps are a bit of a problem.

We have Martin's and Charlotte's car though need one more, Josh should have one but not sure no reliability. We have plenty of drivers though not cars yet.

Stewart.

Printed out some photos.

Patrick has offered to help with the Website, but Stewart and Sarah will do most of it.

Stewart is trying to get on to the Gmail account.

Laura.

Will do something with Pride.

Izzy and Polly will be at Pride too.

Sarah.

Durham has paid Hartlepool £1300

Sarah will put out a post for all people at £0 at the end of the year.

With Website debts between 3 people we own £500

And there are a few people that owe the club money.

Lizzy suggested that we right off debts the club owes people that are over 3 years old.

Nick doesn't have a strong opinion.

Stewart thinks we should try and get some of the money back.

Sarah wants to make everyone give their new contact details when they graduate.

Sarah doesn't know if we should right off unpaid debt that is like 5 years old, or try and chase then up.

The invoices for pool sessions are coming late, so Sarah is changing it to email.

Can graduates leave boats in the boathouse house. If so, how much should we charge?

Nick - Work out who's boats are who's and get them to pay.

Some proposals - Three different payments. One for students £45, £50 for boat storage. £75 for non-students,

Sarah will come up with some proposals and get back to everyone.

We Changed the email password.

Stewart – having trouble getting on the Gmail- we are going to set up a new one.

Nick – can we have a one drive, instead of a google drive.

Website – Sarah, Stewart, and Patrick will meet with George.

Charlotte - Wales- food, will do a meal plan – everyone is happy to eat meat.

Tees Barrage trip will happen on Saturday. And on the 11<sup>th</sup>

Tyne tour – 4<sup>th</sup> – 6<sup>th</sup> of November. Charlotte will drop them a message to say that we should have at least 20 people going.

Next meeting in September on Zoom.

For the Leaflets for the freshers fair.

Laura suggested giving the old leaflets to the JCR's and printing new ones for the Freshers Fair itself.

Stewart will sort out the new leaflets.

We need lots of leaders in Freshers week.

We don't need to book a stall till just before, they will contact us.

Peter - Joe should sort out S and C for next term.

Joe needs to sort out pool sessions.

Start with one in Hartlepool and one in Darlington. Then move to both sessions being in Darlington. Plan to keep the same days as last year.

Polo sessions, with Mark and Tees tigers. This will be an every Thursday thing.

Mark can take boats, though not people.

Josh will try and book a TD car.

Nick wants to run a none official FSRT next week – Martin is also going to do some training.

Nick is planning of doing some skills and polo sessions.

Sessions for next week.

Monday, Fitness – Sarah , then polo Nick Sarah 5p.m. to 6p.m.

Tuesday, maybe a mini FSRT

Wednesday – Sarah and Nick.

Thursday, Laura will probably do a short paddle. Polo with Tees Tigers.

Friday, Fitness, then boathouse clean, Lunch BBQ then Newcastle

Sunday, de-stress

Monday – morning fitness .

Boathouse cleanout will happen 10 a.m. 3,6,22 Some of the Exec there from morning fitness.

Nick will do a sign up. With a BBQ people pay for. Nick will get food with his car. And get some foam. And permanent markers.

Sweep

Go through damaged boats.

Number the boats.

Sarah brings duck tap

Get some good photos of the new polo boats.

Peter – wants to spent £20 on a tool kit. Sarah - we will work that out after we know what is in the boat house.

Laura

Possibile Social.

12<sup>th</sup> a trip to the beach.

17<sup>th</sup> themed bar crawl.

Peter – for next term we need a more serious training in which people need to comes to at least 3 a week.

Minutes written by Joshua.